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Dear Parents / Carers  

Languages Day  

 

On Friday 17th February we will be celebrating Languages Day. Mrs Shaw will 

provide further details in due course, but this day will focus on developing a love 

of languages.  

At Christleton we teach French as part of the National Curriculum in Years 3 to 6 

and this will be the main focus in school during this day.    

 

Internet Safety Day  

On Tuesday 7th February we marked Internet Safety Day. The previous day we 

held an assembly to discuss the fantastic things the internet provides but also 

the importance of being safe. On the Tuesday a further assembly by Mrs Shaw, 

our computing lead, on provided further teaching for the children which they 

followed up in class.  

E-safety is an important part of keeping children safe online and is taught to all 

children at school. This teaching explains and demonstrates how to stay safe 

online as well as how to behave appropriately when on the internet. As a 

school, we can only be successful in keeping children safe online if we work 

with you to ensure the e-safety message is consistent. We therefore request 

your support in following up this work by talking to your children about how 

they can keep safe and behave appropriately online. 

There are many websites which provide support and advice. The following may 

support these conversations. 

 www.thinkuknow.co.uk  

Visit the “Parent/Carer” Section and use the “Click CEOP” button to seek advice  

 www.childnet.com  

Visit the ‘Know It All’ Section for an interactive guide about online safety  

 https://www.getsafeonline.org/personal/article-category/safeguarding-

children/  

Free up-to-date Security advice, age specific advice 

 https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/big-kids  

Excellent advice about Internet Safety. See the Parent Tips section 

 

16th February 2023              

PTA Valentines Disco  

17th February 2023              

School closes for 

February half term. 

17th February 2023              

Languages Day 

27th February 2023              

School re-opens 

2nd March 2023              

World Book Day.  

6th – 10th March 2023              

Assessment week.  

16th March 2023              

EYFS trip Manchester 

Airport. 

17th March 2023              

Comic Relief.  

31st March 2023              

INSET Day. School 

closed. 

17th April 2023              

Children return to school. 

4th May 2023              

Year 6 residential 

information evening.  

8th May 2023              

Coronation – School 

closed.  

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
http://www.childnet.com/
https://www.getsafeonline.org/personal/article-category/safeguarding-children/
https://www.getsafeonline.org/personal/article-category/safeguarding-children/
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/big-kids


 

 
01244 455288 

 
www.christletonprimaryschool.co.uk 

 
admin@christletonprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 

 
@christletonpri 

 
 

Retirement  

At the end of the half term Mrs Gittins, Tuesday in the school office, will be retiring. We would like to wish 

her all the best with her retirement. We will of course, say goodbye in our own way, but would like to thank 

her publically for her service and commitment to the school.   

Vacancy  

Mid-day assistant  

We are still looking to recruit a mid-day assistant. The role is as follows; 

1 hour per day, 5 days per week, term time only (38 weeks per year) £10.62 per hour.   

For further details, please contact the school office via bursar@christletonprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

PTA Disco 

A reminder that the PTA are running a Valentines disco on Thursday 16th February. For further information 

please see the flyer sent  

Sports  

On the 2nd February, our girls football team competed in a league match. They played fantastically well with 

one victory and one loss. 
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Kind regards,  
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